
 
Orange Unified School District 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

The Orange Unified School District hereby gives notice that a  
Public Hearing will be held as follows: 

 
TOPIC OF HEARING: 

 
Adoption of Class Size Waiver Request 

 
 
 

After the Public Hearing, the Board of Education will authorize the submission of 
a first through eighth grades class size waiver request to the California 
Department of Education 
 
 
HEARING DATE:   Thursday January 19, 2012 
 
TIME:              7:00 P.M. 
 
LOCATION:             Orange Unified School District 
    Board Rooms 1, 2, and 3 
   1401 N. Handy Street 
   Orange, CA   92867 
 
 
 
FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONTACT: 
 
   Claudio (Joe) Sorrera 
   Assistant Superintendent/CBO 

Business Services 
   Orange Unified School District  
   714.628.4479 


